
Simsbury Recycling Committee 
Town Hall Offices, Room 103

Minutes for Thursday, January 28, 2016
Subject to The Vote of Approval 

Call to Order:
Mary Turner, Chair, called the meeting to order at 6:42 pm.

Present:
David Chase, Lori Fernand, Rosemary Fusco, Carol Miller, Alexandra 
Rice and Mary Turner. Mike Paine, Recycling Liaison, was present for 
the meeting.

Minutes for the Nov.19, 2015, will be subject to approval at the Feb. 
meeting.

Reports:
Mary Turner had summarized the Swap Shoppe results. There was a 39 
percent increase in visitors and equally in adoptions. A very good 
year.

DEEP Recycling Grant applications that will be made for this fiscal 
year will be used for fencing and some infrastructure repair at the 
transfer station. Tom Roy has informed Mary of the above projects. 
Other projects, such as painting, etc. will be considered.

Discussion regarding the Spring Composting Seminar was held this 
evening. The date of April 16th at the Simsbury Library was suggested 
and will be confirmed by Mary.

Unfinished Business:
Dave will continue to gather information for a SCTV interview. This 
will hopefully take place in the near future.

Adjournment:
Carol made a motion at 8:15 pm to adjourn the meeting seconded by 
Lori. Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,
Rosemary Fusco 


